
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF MAY 22, 2024 
 

Item 6, Report No. 21, of the Committee of the Whole (Closed Session), which was 
adopted, as amended, by the Council of the City of Vaughan on May 22, 2024, as follows 
and the recommendations made public in part upon Council ratification: 
 
By receiving the following Communications: 
 
C48. Confidential - Max Reedijk, Dentons Canada LLP, King Street West, Toronto, 

dated May 21, 2024; and 
C50. Confidential memorandum from Deputy City Manager, Legal and 

Administrative Services and City Solicitor, dated May 22, 2024. 
 
 
 

6. ONTARIO LAND TRIBUNAL APPEAL OLT CASE NO. OLT-23-000711 - 
2600-2700 STEELES AVENUE WEST ZANCOR HOMES (STEELES) LP 
FILES: OP.21.028 & Z.21.057 

The Committee of the Whole (Closed Session) recommends approval 
of the recommendations contained in the report of the Deputy City 
Manager, Legal and Administrative Services & City Solicitor, Deputy 
City Manager, Planning and Growth Management, and Deputy City 
Manager, Infrastructure Development, dated May 14, 2024: 
 
Recommendations 

2. THAT Council exempt UPS from the provisions of the Noise By-Law 

121-2021, as amended, subject to amendments as may be proposed 

by the Deputy City Manager of Community Services at a future 

Council meeting. 

 

3. THAT Legal Services attend the OLT in support of Council’s 

resolutions. 

 

5. That recommendations no. 2 and 3 of this Committee of the Whole 

(Closed Session) report be made public upon Council ratification. 

  


